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February 10, 2025 

Susan Lenczewski, Executive Director 
Legislative Commission on Pensions and Retirement (LCPR) 
Centennial Office Building, 1" Floor 
658 Cedar Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55155 

Dear Executive Director Lenczewski and Chair of the LCPR: 

I am submitting this letter in accordance with the reporting requirement under Minnesota Statutes, 
§ 356.636, subd. 3, on behalf of the Teachers Retirement Association (TRA). TRA did not utilize the 
authority provided under§ 356.636, subd. 3, to correct any operational, demographic, eligibility, or 
other errors during calendar year 2024. 

Sincerely, 

/ 

Tim Maurer 
Interim Executive Director 
Teachers Retirement Association 
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